
 
 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI HOUSING AUTHORITY 
Executive Partner  

3701 Ayers Street         Corpus Christi, Texas        78415 
(361) 889-3300 | www.hacc.org 

 

 
,  

 
 
 

Public Notice Inviting Public Comment on 
Corpus Christi Housing Authority’s 

Proposed changes to the Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Administrative Plan 
and 2025 PHA Annual Plan and 2025-2029 PHA Five-Year Plan 

 
 
The Corpus Christi Housing Authority (CCHA) is announcing a public comment period for the proposed 
changes to the Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Administrative Plan, 2025 Annual Plan and 2025-2029 Five-
Year Plan. 
 
CCHA will receive written comments regarding the proposed plan(s) during the 45-day public comment 
period that will commence on Friday June 6, 2025, and conclude on Monday July 21, 2025.  
 
All written comments are to be emailed to info@hacc.org or mailed to the following address: 
 
Corpus Christi Housing Authority 
3701 Ayers St 
Corpus Christ, TX 78415 
 
Copies of the proposed HCV Administrative Plan, 2025 Annual Plan, and 2025-2029 Five-Year Plan are 
available on the CCHA website at https://hacc.org. The documents can be reviewed at the Corpus Christi 
Housing Authority office located at 3701 Ayers St, Corpus Christi, TX 78415. 
 
A Public Hearing to invite additional public comments on the proposed plan(s) will be held on July 21, 2025, 
at 12:30 p.m. in the CCHA Board room, located at 3701 Ayers St, Corpus Christi, TX 78415.
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